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Steve Killen

From: Kevin L.Maynard <akmn@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 3:41 PM
To: Steve Killen; vince@daddioconstruction.com
Subject: P & Z November 17, 2021

Hello Steve, 
 
I wanted to thank you for your time and I really appreciate the opportunity to invest in Stephenville 
going forward. I realize we are on the calendar for next Wednesday to present our position on the 3 
lots I purchased a month ago. Unfortunately, I have a conflict on that date. So, I have asked Vince 
Dadio to come and present on my behalf to the board. Hopefully, that is appropriate and will work 
within your guidelines. Please reach out to me if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Kevin Maynard 
(214) 215-0665 


